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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
     Saturday 25th February-Magic show 

Fish and chips, face painting and a magic show 

with Dave Doughnut! 

Reading Cafes all 1.30-3pm 

Year 1-Monday 27th February 

Year 2- Tuesday 28th February 

Reception- Thursday 2nd March 

Nursery- Friday 3rd March 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day-Dress as your favourite book 

character! 

Purple Day-Monday 13th March-wear 

something purple,a letter has been sent out 

today. 

Red Nose Day-Friday 17th March 

Wear something red for 50p donation 

Tuesday 28th March- Choir on tour 

Thursday 30th March- 

 Easter Bonnet Parade/Competition 

Make an Easter bonnet and wear to school for 

£1.50. A prize per year group. 

Thursday 30th March- 

 Easter service in the church 

Friday 31st March 

Rainbow raffle-bring in a coloured item for a 

hamper and wear clothes of your class chosen 

colour. 

Ruby Class-Red 

Pearl Class-Pink 

Sapphire Class-Blue 

Diamond-White/Silver 

Emerald-Green 

Topaz-Purple 

Nursery-Yellow/Gold 

Friday 31st March- 

Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Polite Reminders 

Homelearning for Year 1 and Year 2 is 

completing 20 minutes on Maths Whizz per 

week. 

 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to the 

internet, it is always good for parents and carers 

to feel they know how to support and look after 

your child using the internet. Please use the link 

below to find out more information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/ 

Also we have this link which helps set age 

appropriate limits on You Tube and You Tube 

kids. https;//families.google/familylink  

Please see the attachment sent with this newsletter about 

safety around games consoles  
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class –97.58% 

Ruby Class – 93.95% 

Diamond – 96.92% 

Sapphire – 96.25% 

Emerald Class – 96.96% 

Topaz Class – 92.73% 

 

Weekly Maths Whizz Competition – 

Week 1 winners Sapphire Class! 

Year 2 winners 

Ruby and Logan.T 

Year 1 winners 

Oliver B and Elliot L 

Maths Whizz Challenge for half term the winners 

of 1000 credits are… 

Oliver B, Elliot L, Alessia and Logan.T 

 

 

Reading Cafes next week: the uptake of 

parents attending the reading cafes looks 

very low. The staff put a lot of effort into 

these cafes preparing resources etc. We 

may have to cancel the reading cafes if we 

do not have more parents attend. The 

activities have been designed for children 

to complete with a parent/family member. 

 

 

 

This week year 1 went to Thrigby Hall, they 

enjoyed seeing all the animals and had a 

fantastic time. 
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